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To North Carolina Lawmakers,

| am writing in support of the Women's Sports Bill SB631. As a former NCAA
athlete at the University of North Carolina, I'm passionate about this topic so
we can protect women's sports. As we all know, there are physical and
biological differences between females and males that affect athletic
performance. Having biological males compete against biological females is
simply unfair giving the biological males advantages.

Thank you,
Katelyn Conlon



